To whom it may concern:

My husband, Lonnie George, and | Joe George live at 4007 Old Naylor Road. We are very much opposed
to the development at 2193 Howell Road.

This is a quiet country area where the residents can hunt and fish. We live a quiet life and like it that
way. As senior citizens we need the safety and quietness of the area. Our family has been on this land
for almost 40 years and this drug rehab is the last thing we need here.

We feel that a drug rehab facility will bring in drugs and crime to our quiet area. We have young teenage
granddaughters and don’t won’t them exposed to this behavior.

We urge you strongly to deny this request. If you don’t, you will see this area at the ballot box.

Sincerely,

Lonnie and Joe George
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